
The North East Branch of Railfuture 
is proud to be hosting the Railfuture 
Summer Conference. The 
conference will be held in 
Darlington on Saturday 22nd June 
2019. 

The emphasis at this conference will be on new developments 
occurring in the industry - and what better place to locate the 
event than Darlington, where railway history truly began. 

Key inputs will come from representatives 
of Hitachi Rail Europe, Tyne and Wear 
Metro, the Port of Sunderland, the Esk 
Valley Rail Development Company, and 
from the elected Mayor of Tees Valley - Ben 
Houchen.  

The event is to be held at the Dolphin Centre 
in Darlington - less than 10 minutes' walk 
from the Railway Station.  

Places are still available - but bookings for 
this conference will close on 20th June 2019. 
It would help us if you could make your 
bookings before June 10th – we have to give 
numbers to the caterers on that day.  

Tickets cost £15.00 for the day, but book 
before 30 April for an 'Early Bird' discount [available only to 
Railfuture members] that will reduce the cost to £12.50. Holders of 
16 – 25 Railcards will only pay £10.00.  

Bookings via https://www.railfuture.org.uk/conferences/#book 

For further details please email conferences@railfuture.org.uk 
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